
	 Note from the Editor

This will be the last volume of Reflective Practice I will edit. I am 
honored to hand over this responsibility to R. Scott Sullender 
who has been a member of the Editorial Board since the beginning. This also 
concludes almost 30 years of involvement with the journal, going back to 
The Journal of Supervision and Training in Ministry when George Fitchett was 
editor. There have been many changes over the years and there will be more 
to come. It has been an extraordinary privilege for me to think and reflect on 
the formation and supervision of future religious leaders. I am particularly 
grateful for people who have served on the Editorial Board over the last 
eight years. My special thanks to Rod Seeger for being the Managing Editor 
and making digital things possible I do not understand. Most of all, how-
ever, I am grateful to Ky Ostler who has been the copy/layout editor these 
eight years (plus six years with JSTM) and concludes her work with the jour-
nal with this issue as well. She is a remarkably patient and persistent woman 
and a genius in fashioning a journal out of odd bits. And to all of you who 
have been readers, thanks for your support. I invite you to continue to sup-
port this remarkable journal as it enters a new era of leadership.

Herbert Anderson
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